CITY STREETSCAPITAL WORKS PROGRAMME 1998/99

The Board received a progress report from the City Streets Manager on the capital
works programme for projects within the Board area.

One project had been signalled for a delay in its construction (from 2001/02 to
2002/03), being a reconstruction of the Riccarton/Clarence/Straven intersection.

The Board considers this work to be of a high priority and, accordingly, has
decided to make representation via the Annual Plan process to have this work
confirmed in 2001/02.



